
 

 

To: Dr. Charles Johnson 

From: Rosanne Williamson 

Re: Gifts 

Date: December 14, 2020 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education.  I recommend the 

Board approve the acceptance of the following: 

 

* Monetary donations will be deposited into the account designated, after approval by the Board of Education; property 

donations do not require an account number. 

Donor 
Type of 

Donation 

Description of 

Donation 

Purpose of 

Donation 

School and 

Department 

Account 

Number * 

Glenbrook South Parents 

Association Monetary $1,200.00 

Titans Helping Titans 

Winter Clothing Drive GBS - SAO 830060 

Eduardo Santana and 

Elizabeth Montesinos Monetary $200.00 Canned Food Drive GBS - SAO 830990 

Glenbrook South 

Instrumental League Monetary $150.00 

Guest consultant - 

Percussion GBS - SAO ESMU3120 

Eduardo Santana and 

Elizabeth Montesinos Monetary $200.00 Canned Food Drive GBS - SAO 830990 


